
 

THE GORDON LAW FIRM 
113 East Noble Avenue 

P.O. Box 734* 

Williston, Florida  32696 

(352)-528-0111 
                                                                                                         

                                                                                                  *mailing address 

January 2
nd

, 2014 

 

Leonard Tao, Director 

Office of External Affairs 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

Room 11H-1 

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20426                            via fax, certified mail, and email:: FAX: 202-208-2106 

Re: Sabal Trail Proposed Methane Gas Pipeline/ Freedom of Information Act Request 

 

Dear Mr. Tao, 

I am writing as the president of a non-profit group called “Spectrabusters.”  We are opposed to 

the proposed Methane gas pipeline that will be buried just three feet under the rolling farmland 

of Alabama, Georgia and Florida.  The information requested below will be used only for contact 

and educational purposes.  Our group wishes to speak to these landowners and educate them as 

to the proposed pipeline.  After having attended numerous “information meetings” held by Sabal 

Trail LLC and Spectra Energy, we do not feel that Spectra or Sabal Trail LLC adequately 

informs the public of the potential harm that can be caused and risks posed by this pipeline.  We 

hereby request the following: 

1.  A list of each and every landowner in Florida contacted by Sabal Trail LLC by mail to 

inform them that they are on, or may be on, the proposed pipeline and/or proposed  survey 

map for this project.  

I would be happy to pay reasonable copy charges for this request provided I am contacted before 

such charge is incurred. 

 



                                             Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.  We are under a time 

constraint and hereby request expedited processing.  Sabal Trail is moving ahead with the FERC 

process and we believe we need to educate the public regarding this pipeline before, and not 

after, the FERC process is complete, hence the expedited request.   

 

                                                   Very truly yours,  

                                                    B. Gordon 

                                                   Beth Gordon, Esq,. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


